Summer 2022 Pet/Animal Week Permission Slips
This summer we have many special guests visiting LTU, including animals!

If you are okay with your child participating, please check the corresponding boxes! This potentially includes holding, petting, and interacting with the animals listed below. Do NOT check the boxes of the pets/animals you would prefer your child not to participate holding, touching, and interacting with.

Monday: Axolotl Visits! The Axolotl will be in an aquarium where children cannot touch it. (All Classrooms Can Participate) 
Tuesday: Bunny Rabbit Visits! (All Classrooms Can Participate)
Wednesday: John Ball Zoo Visits! (The Junior and Senior classrooms are the only classrooms that are allowed to participate)
· John Ball Zoo does not disclose which animals they will bring, however in the past they have brought a snake, spider, toad, owl, hedgehog, chicken, and rabbit. Please keep in mind this is not a complete list and different animals may be brought in. 
Thursday: Bearded Dragon Visits! (All Classrooms Can Participate)
Friday: N/A


Child’s Name: __________________________________________________________________
Parent Signature: _______________________________________________________________
